
 

Public Health England Update 

The Department for Education (DfE) have launched a new coronavirus (COVID-19) advice 

service for the education sector, including parents and carers.  

Please see the details below: 

 

 

Public Health England (PHE) says coronavirus presents as: “Flu-like symptoms including a 

fever, a cough, or difficulty breathing. If you have returned from [an affected area] and develop 

symptoms, however mild, you should stay indoors and call NHS 111. The current evidence is 

that most cases appear to be mild.”  

A number of parents have made enquiries about the educational visits which are, as you would 

expect, on the academic calendar between now and the summer holidays in July. Unless we 

are advised otherwise, we will continue to prepare for trips to go ahead. We will also continue 

to monitor daily advice being provided PHE. We will keep you updated with any developments 

which impact on our academies. 

 

A link to the information on the DfE website is below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-

19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 
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